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“Where there is no vision, the people perish...” Proverbs 29:18

Thank you for giving 
so generously for the 
new preschool to get it 
ready for September. 
Your quick response 
allowed us to begin 
sending funds to Haiti 
without delay. The 
workmen have been 
able to complete the 
woodwork and paint 
the buildings. Little by 
little, the new facilities 
are taking shape.  

The paint colors on 
the buildings look 
great. Traditionally 
Haitians paint with 
bright colors. It’s a    
reflection of their joy 
and optimism. But for 
the past few years, 
bright colors seem 
less common. Local 
tap-taps and taxis that 
used to be vivid are 
now left unpainted. It’s 
time to recapture that 
joy and enthusiasm.  

So far, you have 
given $49,000 to pre-
pare the new preschool. 
Thank you for giving 
so graciously!  

$11,000 is still 
needed to finish. If 
you are able to give, 
you can mail your    
offering or give on the 
website under the 
heading MTH School.  

Our sponsorship 
staff are taking 
requests from families 
who want their pre-
schoolers to attend 
and be sponsored. 
Pray for more sponsors!
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In April, we shared how students at the Cazeau 
school were bringing their lunches home to feed 
their families. We asked for your help to give 
food to 400 families. In response, you sent that 
amount and much more. So far, 800 families 
have received a large package of rice and beans. 
Families at Cazeau and Guedon received food. 
We are finding that families in our other schools 
are struggling also. We will continue to distribute 
food as funds are available. Thank you for giving!

800 Family Packages Of 
Food Distributed So Far

In April, faithful spon-
sors provided solar 
systems for their two 
sponsored families. 
Neither family had 
power in their home. 
Now they can operate 
lights, charge devices 
and do more to make 
their life better. Please 
contact us to learn 
how you can help your 
sponsored family. 

Families Receive New 
Solar Systems

Sponsorship Staff Need 
A Motorcycle In Haiti
The motorcycle that the sponsorship staff has 
been using is worn out. They rely on it to get 
their work done. A new motorcycle will cost 
$2,700. It’s a stronger motorcycle and will take 
them where they need to go. Thanks for helping. 

Igle and his son with 
their new solar system


